
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it Wednesday, November 20, 2019.  
 

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Naan Pizza & Garlic Finger, Salad Bar, 
Pudding & Milk. Cost is $5.00. Salad Bar is available for a student price  
of $2.50 as well as a Fresh Fruit Cup for $1.00. 

 
Activities taking place tomorrow are 5:30-7:00 Mini Boys Basketball; 

7:00-8:30 p.m. Bantam Girls Basketball. 
 
There will be an Open Gym for Middle School Boys Basketball on 

Wednesday, November 27th form 7:00-8:30 p.m. 
 

Just a reminder that there is no school for students on Friday due to 
Professional Learning for staff in the morning and Parent/Teacher 
Interviews in the afternoon. 

 
The Fall Fundraiser items have gone home with students today.  If you are 

missing any items or have a problem with your order, please contact the 
school.  Please note that Bulb Collections E, F, G & H could not be supplied 

by Veseys.  For those that ordered these items we will be reimbursing their 
money.  We will send the cheque directly to the person that ordered the 
item.  Also if you ordered letter EE Pink Buttercups Veseys sent 2 pkgs. 

for each person. 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school library this week.  The hours 
are tomorrow from 9:00 am - 8:00 pm.   
 

Beginning this week, we will begin our annual Pajama Drive for those in need.   
We will be collecting new pajamas for women and children until December 5th.  

A box will be outside the office or Mrs. Debertin can be contacted to pick up.  
Donated PJs will go to Sanctuary House, Kinsmen Miracle Boxes, Valley Food  
Bank, URVH, IWK, and local women and children in need.  Spreading Love 

Around, one pair of pajamas at a time, with a message of comfort, hope and  
love.  Thank you for helping us do that! 

 
Parent Teacher Interviews are taking place this Thursday, November 21st  
and Friday, November 22nd. On Thursday, November 21st Parent Teacher 

Interviews for K-2 and Gr. 6-8 students will take place from 6:30-8:30 p.m. 
For Gr. 3-5 students Parent Teacher Interviews will take place from  

3:00-5:00 p.m. and 6:30-8:30 p.m.  On Friday, November 22nd Parent 
Teacher Interviews will take place for all grades from 1:00-3:00 p.m. All  
parents are asked to call the school to book an appointment with your child’s 

teacher through the office. 
 

Our PSSC Meeting will take place on Monday, November 25th at 6:30 p.m. 
Anyone interested in the PSSC can go to the meeting.  These are public 



meetings and anyone is welcome to attend. 
 

 
This message is a reminder: 

 
Just a reminder that orders and money for CCS Clothing are to go directly to 
Wicked Good Graphics.  
 

Wicked Good requests that all orders be received by November 25th to ensure 
arrival by Christmas.  There is an order form with school colors showing on the 

school website for you to view. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 

 
Mrs. McIntosh 

 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 

 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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